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In January, the Trust received confirmation that its application to the Public Sector Decarbonisation Scheme (PSDS) had been successful, with a grant of £1.25 Million awarded for work to reduce the Carbon use in heating at Fitzharrys School.
‘We are thrilled that our net zero carbon emissions ambition can be supported through this significant grant’, said Dr Fiona Hammans, CEO. ‘We have set our targets very high for decarbonising, and along with work in schools on climate change, developing understanding about the carbon footprint of everyday objects and activities, this government funding will allow us to really put some money where our ambitions are’.
With almost no capital investment in recent years, changes to heating at Fitzharrys School will make a significant impact in dramatically lowering the school’s carbon use through introducing air source heat pumps, and replacing old boilers with new efficient ones – providing resilience in the coldest months of the year.
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